
 

 

 

   

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

  

Ashfield Valley Primary School 

Year 3 Summer 2 Newsletter 

English 
 

In English, the children will be doing a 
lot of writing surrounding the class 

books, which we will be reading. These 
include:  Secrets of a Sun King, 

Mysterious Traveller and Cinderella of 
the Nile. 

Mathematics 
 

In maths the children will be recapping 
many topics this half term including; 
addition, subtraction, multiplication, 

division, measures and statistics. 
Please practice the times tables with 
your child at home as this will help 

them to progress. 

History 
 

In history the children will be learning 
about the Ancient Egyptians. They will 
be learning about who the Egyptians 

are and what they did. 
 

Music 
 

In music this half term the children will 
continue to learn to play the  

ukulele. 

 

Dear Parents/ Guardians, 

We hope you have all had a lovely 
break!  Please have a look at the 
following reminders:  

P.E is on a Tuesday afternoon. The 
children need to bring in their P.E kits 
every Tuesday morning. 

Your child needs to bring in their 
reading book every day. They should be 
reading and question them on their 
understanding for at least fifteen 
minutes every night. 

In class, we will be doing weekly spelling 
tests. I will keep you updated with the 
spellings in which your child will need to 
learn that week.  

Your child will be given knowledge 
organisers for different subjects.  Your 
child will need to read and remember 
the facts, as they will give them 
information about the topics we learn in 
class.   

Thank you, 

Mrs Gulzar 

Mrs Salam, Mrs Jones, Ms Kausar and 
Miss Cook and      

Science 
 

In Science, the children will be learning 
about plants. The children will be 

learning about what we need to grow 
plants and they will try growing their 

own plant. 

 

DT 
 

In DT, the children will be making dips 
and dippers, from a range of 

ingredients. 
 

Physical Education 
 

This half term the children will be 
working on their dance skills and 

focusing on their agility, coordination, 
balance and precision. 

Art 
 

In art, the children will be learning 
about the rules associated with 

Egyptian art.  They will create their 
own drawing inspired by the Egyptian 

Art they study. 

Computing 
 

In computing this half term, we will 
continue to learn about branching 

databases and then the children will be 
learning about Simulations. 


